

1 February 2017

Renee Davies fyi-request-5286-28b486b8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Davies

## Transfer of Official Information Act 1982 request

Thank you for your email of 27 January 2017 in which you requested, under the Official Information Act 1982, information relating to youth crime statistics in Lower Hutt.

This is not information that the Ministry of Justice holds. It is possible that the New Zealand Police is able to assist you. I have therefore transferred your request to the New Zealand Police under section 14 of the Official Information Act.

The New Zealand Police will respond to you directly in due course.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act to complain to the Ombudsman, about the decision to transfer your request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by writing to PO Box 10-152, Wellington.

Yours sincerely

Rowan Patching

**Business Advisor, District Courts** 

Ref:

60658